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The October Meeting was held at the Airport Office.  Normal business was 
attended to and we adjoined to the hangar, to clean and plan or our November 
Fly-In, In conjunction with the fly-in, we will be having a Young Eagles Day.
This is planned for the Girl Scouts.   The November meeting was part of the Fly-
In.

We had a great turn out for our Fly-In.  We also flew 26 Girl Scouts/Young 
Eagles a great job by our Eagle Pilots.  Thanks goes to Joel Hargis for recruiting 
the Young Eagles.

We will have a special newsletter about the Fly-In.
Any photos of the fly-in would be appreciated.  I have none at this time. 

Remember the Christmas Party.
Saturday December 8th, 4 PM

The December Meeting will be part of the Christmas Party.

We are Looking for a Newsletter Editor.  Our present editor has eye problems and is 
experiencing trouble reading.  Step up and help your chapter.

Chapter member Tom Bowden, had a Searey Fly-In at his Island Lake Seaplane base.
It was well attended, 15 to 20 Searey's were there and  many of our members.
Great Fly In Tom.
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A smooth landing is mostly luck; two in a row is all luck; three in a row is prevarication. 

This week Pan Am announced it will begin regularly scheduled flights to Iraq, Iran, and other key destinations in the 
Middle East.  Pan Am also announced it may consider adding North Korea to its routes at a future date. A photo of 
their latest flagship attached ... 
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Santa Refueling



Events 
Saturday December 8th
New Smyrna Beach Municipal Airport

Timeless Wings and Wheels Fly-in Breakfast held at Airgate Aviation the 2nd Saturday 
of every month from 8:00 am until 11:00 am. Drive-in/Fly-in/Walk-in, all are welcome. 
Rain or shine. $5.00. 
Contact: Carole Norville | sapp.carole@knights.ucf.edu | 386-314-4499
http://www.timelesswingsandwheels.com
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http://www.flyincalendar.com/link.cfm?mailto:sapp.carole@knights.ucf.edu
http://www.flyincalendar.com/link.cfm?http://www.timelesswingsandwheels.com


Hangars For Sale or Rent at Florida Flying Gator's Airfield
We welcome  new  me m b e r s h i p s   to our flying club
Co n t a c t  :   Al a n  Re s n i c k    Pr e s @ f l y i n g g a t o r s . c o m   407-493- 8597

Aircraft for Sale

TM-5
2 place tandem, 0-200A zero time. All Metal (flush rivets), electric trim, electric flaps with wheel 
skirts (new) and Mode-C.

Contact:  Earl Johns
352-343-4564 

 Earl is offering a finders fee to anyone who can find him a buyer.

                                 They told me I was gullible, I believed them.
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CAP/EAA BLDG., LEESBURG INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT
8807 Airport Boulevard, Leesburg, Florida 34788

MEETS – 9 A.M. Last  Saturday each month.
President – Arnold Holmes  352.617.2029

Vice President – David Pierce 407.469.0014
Treasurer – Ed Cihoski 352.323.1712
Secretary – John Weber 352.787.5879

Director – Robert Vaughn 352.293 7801
Director – Charles Schnitzlien 352-360-0293
Program Chair – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642
Flight Adviser – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642

Technical Counselor – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642
Young Eagle Coordinator– Joel Hargis  407-716-9737

Newsletter Editor – Dale Cornelius -352-360-2654

WWW.534.eaachapter.org

mailto:Pres@flyinggators.com
http://www.flyinggators.com/club/App09.pdf
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